
Trophies from the former PHS are now in the Community 

Building. 

A big THANK YOU goes to the contributors to “Pass the Hat” at the 2010 PHS 

Reunion. 

Then a big THANK YOU goes to the SWH shop classes for building these Trophy 

Cases. 

A debt of gratitude goes to the Alumni Committee Wayne Powell,  Elvin Harris,  

Steve Eisenhauer,  Kathy (Roberts)Boyd,  Leila Mae (Pope) George and Lana Miller 

who all worked on getting the trophies arranged and ready for viewing.   It took 

several evenings to complete it. They should be proud of the work they have 

accomplished for all Plainsman Alumni. 

 

 

11/27/12 

 

Kirk:  

 

The trophy cases and trophies are now in the new Plains Community Building in the "Plainsman" room. 

The trophy cases were built by Southwestern Heights High School shop classes with funds collected in a 

"pass the hat" at the last PHS Alumni Reunion in 2010. Wayne Powell is working on finishing up a 

spreadsheet identifying the trophies and shelf location with names when available. A lot of the trophies 

do not have names on them, and some do not even have a year. We hope the alumni of PHS will enjoy 

and appreciate that the bulk of the trophies have been saved and displayed in a visible location. 

 

We hope you can add these pictures to PHS website. 

 

Thanks so much, 

Lana Miller 

 

(Photos below) 

 



 

 

 

 



 



 


